
  

Memo 

Date:  March 12, 2024 

To:  Parents of LIGHT Christian Academy Students 

From:  Pastor Thomas Odom, Principal 

Re:  Driveway Project 

Driveway Project 

We have been informed by our landlord that the driveway to the school building will be replaced starting 

tomorrow, Wednesday, March 13. The project is expected to take two days to complete. We ask that 

everyone uses extra caution when arriving to and leaving from school.  

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

Thank you!  


